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Parents & Students,
It’s that time of year when we are organizing many details for our end of year performance. Each year we offer our families the opportunity to purchase a “special note” to their dancer(s) in our performance program. Please refer to example information posted in the studio, and if you are interested fill out a special note form. Special notes may be purchased during the month of MARCH only in order complete our programs in a timely manner.
All of our dancers are at least half way through learning their class routines. This month we will also be teaching all classes our Finale’ routine (where ALL our performers dance together at end of performance). With our dancers continuing to learn and add to their routines each week, it is extremely important that they make it to class every week, and on time. 
Those who began our Irish Step classes in January, must submit their $50 costume payment by March 15th! All Irish Step dancers will wear our black jazz shoes. If any dancer does not currently have the proper shoes, please make sure to get sized and order shoes this month. * Mini and Jr. Dance Team members already paid for Irish costume with your team costume fees!  
Reminders and more:
* Don’t forget to register for our spring and/or summer dance camps. Our 6 week summer schedule is also available – evenings ages 2 and up.
* We now offer Birthday Parties & host Special Events. Brochures are available at front desk.
* Final Observation will be April 7th-12th. Blue Uniform tops and hair in ponytail! *Windows will be covered May & June so dancers can focus and “surprise” families at our performance. 
* Pre-Orders for e flowers and DVDs will be during APRIL.
* Costumes will be distributed and try on during classes (1 female parent/guardian only) April 21st-26! This is for teachers to show the proper way dancers should wear their costumes. * Remember there are No returns or exchanges! 
* Mandatory Finale’ rehearsal for all performers: Tuesday May 27th AND Tuesday June 17th 5:30-6:30, at World Class Dance! This is when we will have our entire dance company practice our finale’ performance together, AND have our company group photo done. Dancers MUST wear their BLUE uniform shirt, Black leggings or shorts/tights. And hair pulled back in a tight ponytail. 
* In May all current World Class Dance (and gymnastics) students will have the opportunity to Pre-Register for our fall dance classes to guarantee their spot in September and receive a 10% coupon for any dance merchandise. (Miss Erica will provide best recommended class for current students) Registration opens to public in June! 
* Our Performance Showcase Fundraiser (for both Deanna Rivers & Christopher Stewart Memorial Scholarship Fund) June 20th (rehearsal) June 21st (Performance night) detailed information will be distributed in May.
* Dancers and parents need to remember their class names! 
* Please also follow and like us on Facebook for updates, information and photos! 
* Keep checking our web for most accurate policies, schedules, registration and more. 
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